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Smith Holly

From: Cindy <rocknrollschool@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:46 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Re: House bill 2669

 

 

From: Cindy <rocknrollschool@msn.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:31 AM 

To: hee.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov 

Subject: HB 2669  

  

Mr. Chairman & members of the 

committee,                                                                                                               March 20,2017 

 

My name is Cindy Young a member of EPAC. I live in Portland a half mile away from Bullseye glass. It's been 

just over a year since we were hear at the capitol addressing issues concerning heavy metals in our air soil and 

water from a glass manufacturer.  

I'm hear again to ask you to please support the house bill 2669 right to know. 

After finding out my family and I had been exposed to high levels of heavy metals for 30yrs and testing above 

safe benchmarks for cadmium this bill is imparative. 

I've had 3 pre-cancerous tumors taken out with no family history of breast cancer. After speaking with 

endocrinologists  and other physicians they see a correlation between heavy metals and breast cancer as well 

as other health issues. Having the information of what toxics you've been exposed to or are being exposed to 

is very important. We're hoping that all toxics including diesel will be filtered and monitored from here on out. 

However with the status of the EPA and lack of concern from our current administration that may not be the 

case. So I ask you to please support this bill and the funding of DEQ to keep Oregonians safe.   

 

Thank you, 

Cindy Young 

2136 SE Clinton st 

Portland Or 97202 

503.232.6559 

 


